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Team winners!

Mufti Day for Blue team -
the Team Point winners -
will be on Thursday, 20th

July

Summer Bible Club!
Please check the details
about the Summer Bible

Club in next week's
newsletter.

Goodbye Oz
What an incredible week we have had in the Land of Oz! The children
delighted audiences with their talent, enthusiasm and beaming smiles.
Munchkins, winged monkeys, mice and the well-known characters all
played their parts with conviction and sang and danced to some rip roaring
songs. Scene changes were slick thanks to the stage crew of Evan,
Dominik, Rueben and Hlib and the props and scenery, created by the
children, created the perfect backdrop. There were some extra special
guests in the audience on Thursday afternoon - the Mayor and Mayoress of
Lancaster, who were very impressed with the talent on the stage. There
were certainly some future stars up there! Congratulations to all who took
part and thank you to everyone who supported this very special event in our
school calendar. We are making memories that will last a lifetime.
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Family Barbecue

It was great to have so many families join us for the lunchtime
barbecue on Thursday. We hope that everyone had an enjoyable time.
Thank you to Mrs Jarvis and the Lancashire Schools Catering team.

St Paul’s Church Summer Service

Huge congratulations to Rosie, Alice, Evie, Aiden, Thea, Heidi and
Bithiah who sang ‘What a wonderful world’ beautifully at St Paul’s
summer service on Tuesday. They were a real credit to the school.

Final Week of Term
We have a very busy final week of term next week. Please check out
the calendar below for details. Our end of year assembly will take
place on Friday at 12:30pm and is a very special occasion when we
say goodbye to our Year 6s and present our end of year awards.
Please join us if you can.

Jul 14, 2023



Lake District Trip
Undeterred by a bit of rain, our Key Stage 2 children had a wonderful
time at Whinlatter Forest and Castlerigg stone circle today. It was
perfect timing, at the end of a tiring show week, to get out into the
fresh air and enjoy the beautiful surroundings.

Jul 14, 2023



Diary of Events - 2022/2023

Date Event Action Who

17/07/23 Whole school transition day All

18/07/23 End of year reports home Reply slips to be returned by 20/7 All

19/07/23 Class 3 fieldwork trip to River Lune Y3/4

19/07/23 Parents’ drop in - 3:15pm - 5pm Drop in if you would like to discuss your
child’s report with the class teacher

All

21/07/23 Leavers’ assembly and end of year presentations -
12:30pm

Please join us for this very special event
as we celebrate all this year’s
achievements and say goodbye to our
wonderful Year 6s.

All

21/07/23 School closes for the summer at 1.30pm No after school club All

04/09/23 School reopens to Year 1 to 6 at 8:45am Y1-6

06/09/23 Reception children start full time R

05/09/23 Meeting for parents of children going on the France
trip

Please save the date for this important
meeting when final arrangements and
kit lists will be shared

Y6

06/09/23 Class 4 swimming commences at Hornby Pool Please return slips re goggles and
awards

Y5/6

12/09/23 Multi sports club commences Forms out soon Y1-6

19/09/23 -
23/09/23

Year 6 France trip Y6

22/09/23
25/09/23

Year 5 Bikeability Information to follow Y5 (in
Sept)
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